
 

National Latino Peace Officers Association 
Advocacy 

P.O. Box 3155 La Mesa, CA 91944 

Honorable Donald J. Trump 
1300 17th Street, N 
14th Floor 
Arlington, VA  22209 
 
Re: 2020 Presidential Election 
 
October 3, 2020 
 
 
Dear President Trump, 
 
 
 The National board of the National Latino Peace Officers Association Advocacy (NLPOAA), on behalf of its member 

charters, has chosen to endorse your candidacy for reelection for President of the United States. 

The NLPOA-Advocacy is a law enforcement organization made up of federal, state, and local law enforcement officers. 

The NLPOA-Advocacy supports you because of your fierce and unwavering support for the law enforcement community.  

In these difficult times for our profession and the repeated calls to defund us, you have continued to have our backs and 

voice your approval of the men and women of law enforcement. The NLPOAA looks forward to working with you in the 

future on issues regarding law enforcement, immigration, and issues concerning the Latino community. 

We invite our members and friends to support Donald J Trump for reelection as President of the United States. 

Congratulations on your endorsement from the National Latino Peace Officers Association-Advocacy. 

       

Sincerely,  

 

 

Alan Alvarez           Darrin Fulton 

Chairman           Secretary 

NLPOA-Advocacy          NLPOA-Advocacy 
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